BOARD MEETING, FEBRUARY 9, 2021

The Regular Board meeting for the Town of Pitcairn scheduled for February 9, 2021 was
cancelled due to the rising number of cases of Covid. The Board members individually came
into the Clerk’s office on February 10, 2021 to audit the bills in Abstract #2/2021.

Lounclwomaw. MCnfoshe Counct lwoma Ha(
RESOLUTION # 8+/21 AUDIT OF BILLS Council de the motion, econded by Council to
accept the following resolution: & ew VJPM %‘4

RESOLVED to pay the bills on Abstract #2/21 in the following amounts:

GENERAL FUND NUMBERS 1 THROUGH 14 $3,053.27
HIGHWAY FUND NUMBERS 1 THROUGH11 $8,742.44
TOTAL CLAIMS $11,795.71
VOTE TO PAY BILLS: W/
COUNCILMAN EVANS YES @{W
COUNCILMAN JACKSON YES
COUNCILWOMAN MCINTOSH YES /Vw
COUNCILWOMAN HALL YES 4m//<7%¢éé

SUPERVISOR FRANK YES %//

EWW’
Rebocca J- Moore Clerk




